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ITEM 6 
 

19/00089/FUL 
 

Street Record, High Street, Rayleigh 
 
1. Second Consultation Response from Rayleigh Town Council 

 
The Town Council is supportive of the scheme but objects to this due to the loss of 
public car parking in the High Street, detrimental to the local economy, businesses 
and market traders (the Town Council has planning permission to use the pavement 
for weekly High Street Markets and Events) highway safety, traffic generation and 
not in keeping with the Conservation Area. 

 

ITEM 7 (1) 
 

18/01064/FUL 
 
Land Rear of 37 and 39 Down Hall Road, Rayleigh 
 
1. Full Consultation Response from Rayleigh Town Council 

 
The Town Council objects to this application due to the narrow access road, 
especially for emergency services and service lorries and parking issues; it is an 
undesirable form of backland development.  

 

ITEM 7 (2) 
 
18/00448/FUL 
 
Site Of 22 And 24, Southend Road, Hockley 
 
1. Local Resident Response 

 
Unfortunately I am unable to make this meeting as I’m away with work. 

 

However I still believe this application should be rejected and judging by negative 

media reporting from local residents you need to make that happen. 

 

It is a disgrace local residents’ opinions are completely ignored if this project goes 

ahead. 

 


